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From: linda lombardi <lombardi1l717@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2010 3:30 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: RIN3038-AC61

Sir. so now as with most every other thing financial you are going to give advantage to the rich. The average Forex trader
could not afford to trade profitably with this regulation. I fear you know this though. In this hard economic time in the
U.S. you are going to give every other country advantage over American traders!! Is there no way we can get big brother
out of our pockets. I am a responsible person who can understand leverage on my own, | do not need to be handicapped by
this regulation. Are you are trying to protect those who lose with leverage. Don't you know they will find a way to lose
without leverage. You must vote no on this. We would like to be on par with the rest of the Forex traders world wide, and
those with large capital to rely on as backing to trade with. The people you will hurt are just average people who have
taken the time and investment to learn to trade currencies. We need a level playing field. Give the small guy a break for
once and emphasize more on education than intervention Thank you for your time... Linda Lombardi.." Responsible Trader



